
 
Barberton Middle School Outdoor Education 

  
Attention Campers and Parents of Campers: 

  

Please read ​ALL​ information carefully. It contains final preparations necessary for a smooth running three 

days! 

 

Luggage Check-in: 

 Early Luggage Check in will be on Tuesday, May 14th at 2:40 pm – 3:30 pm AND 5:00 pm – 6:30 pm (HIGHLY 

RECOMMENDED). We will be checking bags as they come in. ​Do not pack medications or snack donations in 

your luggage​, these items should be brought into the gym and turned in at the check in table. On May 15th, 

arrive at the gym at 8:00 am.  

 

If you do not take advantage of early luggage check-in, please arrive at the truck on the basketball court at 

7:40 am on May 15th. ​Do not pack medications or snack donations in your luggage​, these items should be 

brought into the gym and turned in at the check in table. After your bag is checked and loaded come into the 

gym to complete the check-in process.  

 

We will return on Friday, May 17, 2019 at approximately ​1:30 at the BHS track parking lot​. We will do our best 

to send the equipment truck back ahead of the busses. The truck will drop off luggage in the back of the ​BHS 

track parking lot​. Any assistance that you could give unloading the students’ luggage would be greatly 

appreciated. Please be there to pick up your child as he/she will NOT have access back into BMS to use the 

phone. ​If your child took medicine to camp, please see Mrs. Tomer, Mrs. Robinson, or Nurse Bochard in the 

BHS parking lot to get these items back! 

  

In packing for the trip, please assist us by seeing that your child brings the appropriate equipment and leaves 

the items at home that are listed at the bottom of the equipment list. We also request that the equipment is 

packed as securely as possible, and that each ​student’s name appears on the outside of every piece of 

equipment ​(luggage, sleeping bags, etc.) Also remember your child must carry his/her luggage to the cabin. Do 

not send food or beverages (except for donated snack items which should be turned in at check-in). All meals 

will be provided while at camp. 

  

We are looking forward to an exciting and educational experience at Camp Manatoc. With your help in 

explaining to your child that his or her ​best behavior​ is required, our three-day program will run smoothly and 

a good time will be had by all. Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation, 

 

Andrea Tomer ​atomer@barbertonschools.org 

Abigail Robinson ​arobinson@barbertonschools.org  

BMS Camp Directors 
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